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Hydro Invited to the Pipeline Energy Group
Conference in New Orleans
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Jeff Johnson, Vice President of Hydro's Petroleum and Pipeline Service Division, presented at the 2012
Pipeline Energy Group Conference, which was hosted by Louisiana Off Shore Oil Port (LOOP). In keeping
with the group's dedication to mindful energy consumption, Jeff Johnson's presentation discussed how to
improve pump efficiency and how energy usage can be reduced as a result of improvements in pump
efficiency. Jeff received positive feedback and Hydro is honored to have been invited back to speak at the
2013 Pipeline Energy Group conference. To learn more about ways to improve your pumps' efficiency,
contact Jeff Johnson at 281-475-9680.
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